Law school scholarships offered

The Alaska Bar Association
is accepting scholarship q!pl:l
cations from law students and
those who plan 1o atiend law
school in September, 1983

This is the fourth consec-
utive year of the Bar Associa-
tion program to provide schol-
arship awards to Alaskan res-
idents who are admiited to an
accredited law school and who,

at the time of application, have

a present intent to practice
law in Alaska after law school
graduation,

As in the past, scholarship
awards will be based on need,
merit. and demonstrated com-
mitment to the practice of law
in Alaska.

The scholarship fund is ad.
ministered by the Alaska Bar
Foundation (a non-profit arm
of the Alaska Bar Association).

The fund is supported by con-
tributions from the John E.
Manders Foundation, income
from the Boney Memorial

Scholarship Fund (established -

in 1972 in honor of Alaska Su-
preme Court Chief Justice
George Boney), contributions

from Alaska's lawyers and
other private sources,

The scholarship deadline
is February 1, 1983,



